RSC/ALA/2/ACOC response

30 September 2016
Page1of1
To: RDA Steering Committee
From: Ebe Kartus, ACOC Representative
Subject: Expanding RDA 6.29.1.3, Laws Governing More Than One Jurisdiction

ACOC thanks the ALA for the proposal on Laws governing more than one jurisdiction.

ACOC agrees with the proposal.



